
 
 

The Feast of Simon of Cyrene 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 29th November we will be celebrating the Feast of Simon of Cyrene. As part of 
the day, we are inviting all students in the Simon (S) tutor groups to attend school in the 
colour of their house, blue. Students can wear clothing of the colour blue that is 
appropriate for school. There is no pressure to purchase any new clothing for the event. 
If you do not have any blue clothing, please attend in school uniform.  

Alongside this, students will attend lessons as normal but will have a special assembly 
and lunch time activities. This was a fantastic day last year and an amazing opportunity 
for students to create new memories this year.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school at: info@allsaintscc.org.uk FAO Mr 
Willis.    

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Willis 


